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National Assembly 
Question No: 594
Mr A R McLoughlin (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
Whether the Passenger Rail Agency of SA’s management has put any plans in place to approach National Treasury for financial assistance in the foreseeable future; if so, (a) what is the estimated amount involved and (b) for what specific purpose will the financial assistance be required?															NW652E

REPLY:

PRASA together with Department of Transport are working on a comprehensive Turn Around Strategy for PRASA. Once the financial requirement for the Turn Around is finalised the Department will assist PRASA and engage with National Treasury. 
